
From: Iris Ring  
Sent: Sunday, December 18, 2022 11:09:57 AM 
To: MTC-ABAG Info <info@bayareametro.gov> 
Subject: Topper Lane, Lafayette  
  
*External Email*  

 
I understand that a 10' bike/walk lane is being proposed on Topper.  I am opposed to this on either side 
of the street for the following reasons: 
 
-It does not improve the safety of walkers or bikes as the road would be narrowed and cars could 
potentially jump the curb and hit walkers/bikers. 
-Creates a false sense of safety and cars could possibly speed. 
-Increase vandalism on Birdhaven houses that back onto Topper. 
-It only benefits a few families on Birdhaven Ct. 
-Taking down trees lessens the neighborhood feel and environment. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 




